
2025 SSVP Lenten/Easter Food Drive 

March/April 2025 

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is holding a 

Lenten/Easter Food Drive in order to replenish the 

food cupboard. Interested parishioners are asked to 

bring in non-perishable food items and place them in 

the SSVP container located in the front foyer of the 

Church. We are in need of the following:  

(1) Canned meat/fish   

(2) Spaghetti pasta and Sauce 

(3) Peanut butter/Breakfast cereals and pancake 

mixes.  

Thank you.  

 

“We are called to give, driven by our love for God and neighbour.” 

 

 


